
Your new services
Southern Cross Station to Warrnambool Station

Monday - Friday Saturday Sunday

Depart Southern Cross 7.20am* 1.20pm* 5.13pm* 7.05pm 7.00am* 1.00pm 7.00pm* 7.00am* 1.00pm 7.00pm*

Arrive Warrnambool 11.03am 4.50pm 8.59pm 10.47pm 10.51am 4.35pm 10.35pm 10.51am 4.35pm 10.35pm

Warrnambool Station to Southern Cross Station
Monday - Friday Saturday Sunday

Depart Warrnambool 5.55am* 9.05am* 12.03pm* 5.35pm* 7.35am* 11.25am* 5.25pm 7.35am* 11.25am* 5.25pm*

Arrive Southern Cross 9.32am 12.53pm 3.36pm 9.24pm 11.06am 2.57pm 8.57pm 11.06am 2.57pm 8.57pm

 New service   Adjusted service    *connecting coach service to Portland

For more information, 
phone 1800 800 007 or visit ptv.vic.gov.au

More V/Line services 
for Warrnambool

From Sunday 29 January 2017, extra 
services will run between Melbourne 
and Warrnambool on weekdays and 
Sundays. 
Following community feedback, an extra morning 
service from Warrnambool to Southern Cross Station 
will be introduced, as well as a return service in the 
evening each weekday. 
On Sundays, a new return service will run during 
the day. 

Additional services will meet growing demand 
for public transport in the region, support tourism 
and give people more choice when they travel. 
These improvements are the first of more services 
to be delivered in 2017 as part of the Victorian 
Government’s Regional Network Development Plan.
Some bus and regional coach timetables will 
be adjusted to better connect with train services. 
Full PDF timetables will be available from 
28 November 2016.

Twelve extra services per week
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